
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
23 July 2021 
 
 
Mr. Peter James B. Abad, RN 
College Secretary & Assistant Professor 
College of Nursing 
University of the Philippines 
P. Gil St., Ermita, Manila 
 
Dear Mr. Abad, 
 
Greetings. 
 
We checked our records and noted that the re-accreditation status of the Nursing 
program is valid until December 2022.  This is already inclusive of a one-year extension 
and an additional one-year grace period.  Therefore, the visit must be scheduled in SY 
2022-2023.  We request that you propose a date during this period.  
 
Also, a new survey instrument for the Health Programs, which covers the Nursing 
Program, has been developed.  Although it will be made mandatory in SY2023-24, we 
encourage you to already use the said instrument. Together with the attached 
instrument is the application form for the visit.  Please accomplish the form and submit it 
to us together with the proposed date of visit.   
 
We will keep you posted regarding the orientation on the new instrument. 
 
Please do not hesitate to call or email us for any queries.   
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
Ricardo R. Palo 
Executive Director 
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